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Rowan Class – Term 3

Term 3

Dear Parents & Carers,

Firstly, I would like to wish you a Happy New Year and say thank you very 
much for the thoughtful Christmas cards and gifts!  I am very grateful for 
your kindness.  I hope you have had an enjoyable break and welcome you 
back to a new term in Rowan Class.  

Last week, we launched our new topic for this term, which has a history 
focus, and is called ‘Maya Mayhem’.  This topic will focus on the Maya 
civilisation, and we will make comparisons to the Anglo-Saxons in Britain.  
Attached to this letter you will find the knowledge organiser for our topic 
detailing the key knowledge that children will be learning.  Please use this 
to ask your child about their learning and help them remember key 
information.

Additionally, thank you to those of you who helped with our walk to the 
High Street, Carol Concert or trip to Winchester Science Centre last term.  
The children had a fantastic day at Winchester, and the Planetarium was a 
particular highlight!

As always, if you ever need to speak to me then the best time to catch me 
is straight after school.  Alternatively, you can contact me using the class 
email address (rowanclass@longleaze.wilts.sch.uk) and I will get back to 
you either by email or phone.  If you ever have any queries or concerns 
about your child in class, then please do not hesitate to use this.

Kind regards, 

Mrs S Tye
Rowan Class Teacher

PE
This term, PE will 
continue to be on 
Monday and Thursday.  
On these days, children 
will need to wear their 
PE kit to school.   

Reading
Please can I remind you 
about the importance of 
reading at home with 
your child.  

Not only does reading 
help children develop 
their fluency, but talking 
about the text with an 
adult supports their 
comprehension and 
understanding of new 
vocabulary.  This has a 
positive impact on 
children’s education 
across the whole 
curriculum.

Please remember to 
record reading in your 
child’s reading record 
book and use the next 
page of this letter for 
some ideas about how 
to develop a love of 
reading with your child.
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What have we been learning?

We had a great time visiting Winchester Science Centre.  We had some time to 
explore lots of hand-on exhibits about space as well as other areas of science.

Term 2 – Location, Location, Location
Rowan Class absolutely loved our last topic, learning about space and Royal Wootton Bassett.  Please 
have a look at some of our learning opportunities from last term.

In science, we made models to help 
demonstrate how the moon orbits the 
Earth whilst the Earth orbits the Sun. 

In DT, we made our own pom-pom  
Christmas decorations.

We loved exploring the high 
street for our geography 

fieldwork investigating the 
different types of shops in 

Royal Wotton Bassett. 
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